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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
June 2, 2023 
 
Daniel Patrick, Esq. 
Cuddy & Feder LLP 
445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor 
White Plains, NY 10601 
dpatrick@cuddyfeder.com  
 
RE: TS-CING-117-220721 - New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) request for an order 

to approve tower sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 186 Black 
Rock Turnpike, Redding, Connecticut. 

 
Dear Attorney Patrick: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 
construction time submitted on behalf of AT&T, for the above-referenced tower share request, 
dated June 1, 2023.  
 
Pursuant to Condition No. 9 of the Council’s decision letter dated August 19, 2022, the Council 
hereby grants an extension of time until December 2, 2023, to complete construction.   
 
This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should AT&T 
decide not to proceed with construction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
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Daniel Patrick 

dpatrick@cuddyfeder.com 

 

June 1, 2023 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 

Re: TS-CING-117-220721 – New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T)  

Tower Share Request for 186 Black Rock Turnpike, Redding, Connecticut 

 

Dear Executive Director Bachman: 

 

This letter is respectfully submitted on behalf of our client, New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 
(“AT&T”), in connection with the captioned Facility for which the Siting Council issued an 
acknowledgment letter dated August 19, 2022 for the subject tower share request. 
 
In accordance with condition 9 of the acknowledgement letter, we respectfully request a sixty-day 
extension to October 18, 2023, to complete the tower share approved by the Siting Council.   
 
Should Council members or Staff have any questions regarding the foregoing, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 
Daniel Patrick 

 

cc: AT&T 

 

 

  

 


